
 

 

Join us on April 28th, at 6:30 p.m., for a fun evening as Ship to Shore Tour de Cure hosts its 

annual Champions’ Dinner on board The Queen Mary in Long Beach, CA!   

Anyone who is registered for Ship to Shore Tour de Cure and has raised $1,000 by        

April 26, 2012 will be invited to attend.  

Enjoy great food the night before the ride along with the opportunity to mingle with the 

other Champions’ Dinner recipients. 

The Champions’ Dinner is by invitation only. Every Champions’ Dinner recipient will be 

able to bring one guest.  
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Ship to Shore Tour de Cure is just weeks away! If you are getting close to the $1,000  

invitation requirement and you need any advice on raising more funds, please call  

Julian Dillon at 323-966-2890 X 7473. He will be happy to assist you! Good Luck! 


